MUPY visited KMUTT’s FIBO
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December 3, 2020

On Thursday, December 3, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean of MUPY, together with
Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, and
the faculty members in the SEAP graduate program visited King Mongkut’s University of Technology
Thonburi (KMUTT) and its Institute of Field Robotics (FIBO). In this regard, KMUTT’s Vice President
for Research Strategy, namely Dr. Warinthorn Songkasiri, and FIBO’s Director, namely Assoc. Prof.

Dr. Siam Charoenseang, along with its staff hosted a reception for MUPY delegates. L0 e purposes
of their visit were to strengthen recently established academic collaboration between Mahidol
University and King Mongkut’s University of Technology Thonburi (MU-KMUTT) as well as to further
discuss a collaboration regarding ’Pharmacy Automation’ in order to increase efficiency and safety
for pharmaceutical distribution. They also discussed research and innovation in the pharmacy
profession and mutual agreement for the development of a research project in order to receive
research funding from the prospective grantors.DDDD

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2843



